
 

 

Sept. 5, 2025 
 

 
 
 
Dear Bow Valley High School families,  

 
I am excited to welcome all students back to BVHS on Monday, Sept. 8!  
We appreciate your patience, flexibility and support during the temporary shift to online 
learning. Our staff worked diligently to ensure continuity of learning, and we are proud of how 

our students adapted to the virtual environment.  
 
The construction work that caused the delay is now complete, and we are thrilled to welcome 
students in-person on Monday. Ongoing construction to complete the expansion and 

modernization of the school will continue; however, safety remains our top priority, and the 
required thorough inspections have been conducted to ensure the building is ready for 
occupancy.  

 
Here are a few important reminders as we return to in-person learning:  

• School hours will resume as normal.  

• Bus services will be available starting Sept. 8.  
• If your child borrowed a device for online learning, please return it to the main 

office on Sept. 8  
 
We look forward to seeing all BVHS students back in the classroom and beginning a successful 

school year together. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to me.  
 
Thank you again for your continued support.  
 

Shane Dempster  
Principal  

 

https://bowvalley.rockyview.ab.ca/our-school/bell-schedule

